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Learn more about the BVNSB: 
www.go-delaware.com/Brandywine-Valley-Scenic-Byway 

www.deldot.gov/Programs/byways/index.shtml?dc=brandywine  

 
 

Learn more about RCVSB: 
www.delawarenaturesociety.org/RedClayValleyScenicByway 

www.wilmapco.org/redclay/  

 

Please email us at LandUse@nccde.org with any questions or comments. 

As part of our ongoing 
commitment to working with 
residents, civic leaders, 
businesses, partner agencies and 
other community stakeholders, 
the New Castle County 
Department of Land Use invites 
you to join us for a public meeting 
highlighting our support of 
National and State Byway efforts, 
which will include a focus on 
methods for the preservation of 
both the Brandywine Valley 
National Scenic Byway and the 
Red Clay Valley Byway. 

 

Wednesday, March 28, 2018 
5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

A.I. DuPont High School cafeteria 
50 Hillside Road, Greenville 19807 

 

This public meeting provides an opportunity to hear more about proposals that are 
underway, to meet the leaders and planners involved with these efforts, and to share 
your ideas for New Castle County’s future.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
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